
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

15th February 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Archibald First School has entered the Children’s Cancer Run 2019 on Sunday 19th May. The Children’s Cancer Run 

is the main fundraising event for the North of England Children’s Cancer Research continuing to look at the causes 

and treatment of Cancer in childhood in our children here in the North-east and sharing the information beyond, 

building the reputation as one of the best research units in the world. This is a charity that is very close to the 

heart of school. 

You will see that there are now 3 options: 5 mile, 3 mile and 1 mile events are open to all ages, great fun 

whatever the weather, culminating in a walk (or dash if you have the energy!) across the line to claim your 

commemorative medal and legendary picnic supplied by Greggs. 

We would ask that families apply direct to the run and sign up to join the ‘Archibald First School’ Team. The 

school will be then given a time slot to meet. 

https://www.neccr.org.uk/event/childrens-cancer-run-2019/ 

Adults do not need to officially enter however all children entered must have a parent with them as school will 
not be responsible for any children on the day. Parents of older children who are prepared to allow them to run 
unaccompanied must still be responsible for them at the beginning and end of the run. As always we will see you 
when you finish the course.  
 
If you sign up as a family or for your children / child, please could you return the slip below to school by March 
31st to let us know who we will see on the day. 
 
Kind regards 

Mrs Turner 

Deputy Head Teacher 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Children’s Cancer Run 2019 

Let us know who will be joining us on 19th May 2019 and which run they will be taking part in. 

Name Class 1 mile, 3 mile, 5 mile 

   

   

   

   

   

 

https://www.neccr.org.uk/event/childrens-cancer-run-2019/

